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Response to Comments on Chapter 3: Industrial Landfills 
 
Commenter: Water and Waste Advisory Board (WWAB) 
 
General. 
 
WWAB Comment: The WWAB recommended grammar corrections throughout the chapter. 
 
Department Response: The Solid & Hazardous Waste Division edited the grammar in the 
chapter as discussed during the June 28, 2022 WWAB meeting. 
 
Section 8. Operating Standards. 
 
WWAB Comment: The WWAB recommended clarifying the training program standard to 
“successfully complete a training program” in Section 8(a)(ii). 
 
Department Response: The Solid & Hazardous Waste Division evaluated the WWAB’s 
recommendation and added  clarifying language to Section 8(a)(iii). 
 
WWAB Comment: The WWAB recommended removing the phrase, “allowed to be”, from the 
groundwater contact standard in Section 8(v). 
 
Department Response: The Solid & Hazardous Waste Division evaluated the WWAB’s 
recommendation and removed the suggested phrase from Section 8(v). 
 
Section 13. Standards for Corrective Action. 
 
WWAB Comment: The WWAB recommended removing “including a consideration of the 
technical and economic capability” from factors considered when selecting the corrective 
action remedy in Section 13(b)(iii)(D). 
 
Department Response: The Solid & Hazardous Waste Division evaluated the WWAB’s 
recommendation and is not proposing any changes.  After consultation with the Wyoming 
Attorney General’s office, removing the above referenced language would not allow the 
Department to consider technical and economic capabilities when selecting a corrective action 
remedy.   
 
No additional public comments were submitted during the June 13, 2022 WWAB Meeting and 
Public Comment Period.  


